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 THURSDAY, JULY 26, 2001 
 
An adjourned meeting of the Council of the City of Burbank was held at the 
Tallyrand Restaurant, 1700 West Olive Avenue, Burbank, on the above date.  Mrs. 
Sarquiz, City Clerk, called the roll at 7:30 a.m. 
 
 
ROLL CALL 
Present- - - - Council Members Laurell and Ramos. 
Absent - - - - Council Members Golonski, Murphy and Kramer. 
Also Present - Ms. Alvord, Assistant City Manager;  Mr. Barlow, City 

Attorney; and Mrs. Sarquiz, City Clerk. 
 
 

Meeting 
Not Held 

Since there was no quorum, the meeting with County Board of 
Supervisor Michael Antonovich was not held.  However, the 
Council Members present did discuss the following mutual 
issues of concern with the Supervisor:  Burbank-Glendale-
Pasadena Airport and regional airports; County public works 
maintenance projects in Burbank on several flood control 
facilities; Hollywood Bowl improvements; Feasibility of 134 
offramp at Equestrian Center; Los Angeles County Coroner 
Education Program; Metropolitan Transportation Authority; 
and, the Chandler Accessway Project. 
 
 

Adjournment The City Clerk declared this meeting adjourned at 7:31 a.m.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
                                                
 Judie Sarquiz, City Clerk    
 

APPROVED AUGUST 21, 2001 
 
 
 
  Mayor of the Council 
 of the City of Burbank 
 
 
 


